
BUCKINGHAM PALACE

28th February, 1984.
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Thank you for your letter of 21st February 1984

and for delivering at Buckingham Palace a selection of
50 loyal messages from the 700 which were collected by
a Centenary Car Run from Land's End to John O'G-roats.
I have laid these messages before The Queen, who has
seen them with great interest. I should be grateful
if you would convey the warm appreciation of Her Majesty
for the very touching messages representing 35,000
members of the Brigade including Officers, Boys and
Old Boys and incorporating some 10,000 signatures.

Alfred Hudson, Esq., CBE.


